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Dana Harrison
Aquel Inc. 

A couple months ago my plumber advised me that the Water Sofenerr/iltraaon system in my home was not suited 
for the well water in my district.  I was having a number of issues with my Instant Water Heaters and some faucet 
valves.  The plumber recommended Aquel Inc. who designs systems based on the needs of each user.  Dana Harrison 
at Aquel Inc. asked me to furnish her the water report for my water district which I did.  It was a detailed report 
which included all the minerals and their levels. 

Shortly afer that my custom designed Sof Waterr/iltraaon system was installed.  I’mm happy to report the water 
tastes the best ever and the water feels wonderful in the shower.  I am hoping my decision to switch to Aquel Inc. will
pay dividends in the future in terms of less labor and replacement parts.  

Wayne Benner
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